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Schools:
A very short report this time, as the majority of my school board public service time since the last school
board meeting has been spent visiting schools. School visits since the last board meeting have included:

Audubon Traditional Open House, 8/25

Camp Taylor school visit, 9/8

Gilmore Lane Open House, 9/8

Luhr Open House, 9/8

Price Open House, 8/30

Rangeland Open House, 9/6

Slaughter Open House, 9/10

Moore Traditional, extended visit, 9/2; Open House, 9/8

Peace Academy at Our Lady of Peace, extended tour and conversation, 9/6

Thanks to the students, families, and staff at all of these District 6 schools for the strong commitment to
public education and the success of our students.



